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Rep. Stuck Statement on Passing of Former Senator Mike Ellis 
 

APPLETON – State Representative Amanda Stuck (D-Appleton) issued the following statement on 
today’s announcement of the passing of Former State Senator Mike Ellis.  
 
“Today, the Fox Valley mourns the loss of a tremendous public servant and strong personality. 
While I never served in the Legislature with Sen. Ellis during his 44 year career in Madison, his 
impact in the Capitol and in the Fox Cities continue to this day.” 
 
“Since leaving the Legislature in 2014, Mike continued to be active in politics and vocal in the Fox 
Valley, with a frequent guest spot on WHBY to comment on the topics of the day. While Sen. Ellis 
and I did not agree on every issue, he was never shy in calling out bad ideas regardless of which 
party put them forward, and always ready to stand up for the Fox Valley and his district.” 
 
“My thoughts and prayers are with every member of the Ellis family in this difficult time.”  
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